
 

 

Mater Christi Catholic Primary School       Telephone: (08) 6173 9000 
 340 Yangebup Road              
Yangebup WA 6164                 Email: admin@mcps.wa.edu.au 
 PO Box 3077 Success WA 6964     Absentees Email: absentee@mcps.wa.edu.au 

               Website: www.mcps.wa.edu.au 
 

Mater Christi Catholic  
Primary School 

Newsletter 

 

 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
Sunday Gospel Luke 18:9-14 
 “…for all who exalt themselves will be humbled, 
but all who humble themselves will be exalted." 
In this weekend’s gospel, we reflect on the 
meaning and importance of humility. When we 
brag about how great we think we are, it places 
all of the attention on our own power and neglects 
the importance of God’s work in our lives. 
Although it is easy to get caught up in pride for 
what we do and how, it is more important to be 
humble and recognise God as the source of our 
strength. Our heart’s intentions are what matter 
to the Lord. We can be happy in things we do, but 
we need to be sure we are doing them for God. 
  
Colour Run 
Today we hosted our very first Colour Run event, 
with all money raised going towards exciting 
school projects, such as the new Nature 
playground, as well as supporting the Year 6 
Graduation. Thank you to all those families who 
have generously gathered sponsorship funds so 
far. Please note, all donations will need to be 
finalised on or before Friday 15th November 
(Week 5), with student prizes being delivered by 
the end of the term. A special thank you must go 
to Michelle Hall for her incredible help in 

Dates for Next Week (Wk 3) 

Monday 
28th October 

Bookfair 
 

Sports Captain Voting 
 

Booklists due for return 
 

Book Week Parade 
 

Kindy A/C Hospital Incursion 
 

Afterschool Sport (Seniors) 
3:15-4:15pm 

Tuesday 
29th October 

Bookfair 
 

Sports Captain Voting 
 

Kindy B/D Hospital Incursion 
 

7pm Board Meeting 

Wednesday 
30th October 

Bookfair 
 

Sports Captain Voting 
 

School Banking 
 

Uniform Shop Open 
8:00-10:30am 
1:20-3:20pm 

Year 6 Dance Practice 
 

After School Sport (Juniors)  
3:15-4:15pm 

Thursday 
31st October 

Yr 4-6 Interschool Spelling Bee 
(St Vincent’s PS) 

Friday 
1st November 

All Saints Day 
 

9am Whole School Mass (Yr 6) 
Saturday 
2nd November All Souls Day 

Sunday 
3rd November  
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coordinating the event, as well as the many other volunteers who donated their time and equipment on 
the day. We are looking forward to sharing photos of this colourful event in next week’s newsletter! 
   
Nature Playground 
Last term, the Nature Playground committee met with several contractors who each brought an interesting 
scope of work. However, in meeting with the team from Nature Play Solutions, the committee was in strong 
agreeance that the needs of the community and the opportunity for creativity and fun was most effectively 
addressed. We are very excited to announce that work on the new playground will commence next 
Wednesday (30th October) with the space due to be completed by the end of the term.  
 

 

The playground will include: balancing logs, steppers and rocks; a timber fort with rope climb, netting and 
firepole; monkey bars for upper body strength; a yarning circle/meeting space; creative play ‘cubby house’; 
a water play area including timber water toughs and carved logs; interwoven rope and logs for balancing; 
as well as much more! A big thank you to the Playground Committee for their work in bringing this project 
to life. 
  



 

 

Book Week 
On Monday morning, we celebrate Book Week with our annual Book Week Parade at 9am. We look forward 
to seeing all children from K- 6 dressed as their favourite book character! Also, a friendly reminder to head 
to the library Bookfair from Monday to Wednesday to view a selection of books and other fun items. Opening 
hours are 8-9am and 2:30-3:30pm. See you there! 
 

Interschool Spelling Bee  
Next Thursday the top three spellers across Years 4-6 from five schools will come together for the 
Interschool Spelling Bee finals at St Vincent’s Catholic Primary School. A big thank you to Miss McNally for 
coordinating this event. We wish these wonderful students the very best of luck! 
 

Congratulations 
A BIG congratulations to Ryan Donnelly on being recognised for a prestigious award at the South Fremantle 
District Presentation Night last Friday night. Ryan won the South Fremantle District Primary School 
Ambassador of the Year Award for 2019. This district contains 75 primary schools and roughly the 
same amount of AFL School Ambassadors, so it is a fantastic achievement by Ryan to be recognised in this 
way. Well done, Ryan, we are very proud! 
 

Welcome back 
On Monday we welcome back Miss Kalat from her well-deserved break in Shanghai. We hope it was a 
relaxing and enjoyable trip! You were greatly missed. 
 

Wishing you all a wonderful and safe weekend! 
Nicole Woodhouse 
Acting Principal 

2B’s Photo from the Big Book of Love and Hope 
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The Greatest Book of All! 
The Bible for many reasons could be held up as the greatest 
book of all. The Bible is God's Word, it is His message directly to 
us! It tells us Who God is, what He thinks, and what His will is 
for us! In reading the Bible we come to know God intimately. 
 
As parents, God entrusts us with the great responsibility 

and sacred privilege of teaching our children not only 
about Him, but also how we should live our lives. When 
our kids have questions about how to handle the daily 
pressures they face in school, about how they should 
treat their friends, their classmates, and their parents, 

about whether something is right or wrong, we have the 
privilege of coming alongside and counselling them, but 
we also get to teach them to ask God for wisdom and 

direct them to the Bible for answers. 
(Extract from ‘Why our Kids Need the Bible’ by Romana 

Vincent) 
 

 
 
 
Our Office prayer focus showcases the story of Noah’s Ark from 
the Old Testament. There are many lessons from this story we can 
take into our own lives. 
 

 
 
 
 

 
Vinnies Christmas Appeal 
Next week we launch our Vinnies Christmas Appeal. The appeal will run for three weeks. During this time, 
we request students to bring in a food item to be put towards a hamper to be gifted to a local community 
family in need. We have set ourselves the ambitious target of making up 50 hampers. Further information 
is attached to this newsletter and will come out via your child's class SeeSaw page on Monday. 
 
Altar Servers at Mater Christi 
Last term, Father Joseph visited with the Year 4 and 5 students to discuss the opportunity of Altar Serving 
at the School Masses. If this is something that is of interest to your child, please click on the following link 
to complete the form required to register an interest. http://bit.ly/2n4z8Ee 
 

God Bless, 
Mrs Southwell (Assistant Principal) Religious Education 
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Early Learning Centre 
Another fun filled term in the ELC! We have new friends come and join us to play and learn with. 

This term, we will be discussing the topics ‘Feelings’, ‘Creepie Crawlies’ and 
‘Advent/Christmas’. Social and emotional skill development will be a priority, 
including listening to our friends and teachers, following instructions along with 
asking and answering questions. In addition, we will explore several concepts 
throughout the term, including discussing Making Jesus Real by being like our friend 
Jesus, name recognition, learning the names of colours, counting skills to 10, and 
sorting and classifying. Through indoor and outdoor play, the children will be 

working on developing their gross and fine motor skills. We look forward to working in partnership with all 
our families for another happy and fun term. 
Kind regards, Mandy Jeffery, Karina Minervini and Joanna Rucki. 
 

Kindy 
We have a busy and exciting final term ahead! 
Focus Areas for this term will be the topics ‘Oceans and Rivers, ‘Community’ and ‘Advent/Christmas’. In 
Religious Education the children will be encouraged to discover God in people and creation through listening 

to scripture stories and engaging in ‘Godly Play’. The ‘Keeping Safe’ program will provide 
opportunities for the children to review their trust networks and role play what they can do 
in an emergency situation. Oral language will continue to be a strong focus, including 
speaking in short sentences, news telling, and narrative retell skills. In addition, we will be 
learning the sounds of the letters S.A.T.P.I.N, M.R.C.H.E.D and F.L.O.B.U.G, developing the 
ability to sound out three letter words, forming letters of the alphabet using Peggy Lego 

prompts, exploring the mathematical concepts of numbers, counting, ordering, sharing, positional language 
and subitising. In the last few weeks of term we will enjoy many and varied activities based on Christmas. 
We will conclude the year by transitioning the children into their new Pre-Primary classes. In celebration of 
our year together we will come together to have a fun ‘Big Day Out’ at Manning Park in Spearwood and a 
Kindy farewell performance in Week 9. 
Kind Regards, Kindy Staff 
 

Pre-Primary 
What a busy and exciting term we are going to have in Pre-Primary! 
In Religious Education we will be reading a variety of Bible stories, including the Christmas story and 
discussing how Jesus teaches us how to live. In English, we will be reading all of our favourite classic fairy 
tales. We will be learning how to retell stories as well as continuing to work towards becoming independent 
writers, using basic sentence structure and representing key sounds in words. In Mathematics, we will be 
working on recognising, writing and ordering numbers beyond 20. We will also be responding to simple 
questions to collect information and make simple inferences. 
We are looking forward to another fantastic final term! 
Thank you, 
Pre-Primary Staff 
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Year 1 
Welcome back to Term Four! The children have had a great start to the term. We can not believe how far 
they have come since the beginning of the year; we are very proud! 

Advent is always an exciting time of the year as we prepare to celebrate the birth of 
Jesus. The units of work we are covering in Religious Education this term include: 
Just Imagine, Lots of Learning and Prepare. In English, we are looking closely at the 
features and differences between imaginative, informative and persuasive texts. We 
are exploring different text types and how to write them, while incorporating VCOP 

(Vocabulary, Connectives, Openers, Punctuation). We are continuing to learn about different types of 
sentences such as statements, exclamations and questions.  In Mathematics this term, we are focusing on 
number patterns, fractions as well as statistics and probability. We are continuing to build on the number 
of mental strategies we can use to solve addition and subtraction problems. 
This term in Humanities and Social Sciences, we are focusing on weather and seasons in 
places around the world. We are also identifying features of the globe, including the 
location of the equator, northern and southern hemispheres and the poles. We look 
forward to another fantastic term ahead! 
 
Year 2 
Welcome back to our fourth and final term together, we can’t believe we 
are here already! This term promises to be an exciting one. In Inquiry, 
we are exploring how significant people, buildings and natural 
environments can teach us about the past as well as look a specific 
historical site around Australia and their cultural value. In English, we will 
be revise how to write exposition pieces and narratives. We also will be 
learning how to write reviews on some of our favourite stories. In Mathematics, we will be focusing on 
Statistics and Probability, patterns, flips, slides and turns of shapes. In Religion, we will be covering the 
topics of Empowered to Love and Truth of the Gospel which explore how we show love and Sacraments. 
We will also be celebrating the time of Advent. 
We are looking forward to our final term together. 
 

Year 3 
The term ahead is definitely a busy one for the Year 3's!  
We begin the term with our final students completing their Sacrament of 
Reconciliation and we move onto our concluding units of Religion work for 
the year: Water of Life (Baptism) and Gifted by The Word (Advent/Lent). 
During English, we will tackle both Poetry and Myth, Legends and Fables 
with the students. Our Mathematics program sees us focus on Statistics and 
Probability, with students revising and consolidating concepts such as 
addition, time, subtraction, multiplication and division. Our HASS program 
introduces us to the different community groups we are a part of, and we investigate the difference between 
a rule and law. In Health, we will continue our focus on Protective Behaviours, with a specific focus on the 
Highway Heroes program. We are looking forward to a fantastic term in Year 3! 
  

What’s Happening at School This Term 



 

 

Year 4 
In Religion, Year Four students learn about the role of their conscience and how it helps guide individuals 
to make the correct choices in life. The students explore sin and how it is breaking one of God's Laws. The 
Year Four students will explore the rite of Baptism and why Catholics bless themselves with holy water. We 
will be investigating the different types of prayer, including unpacking formal prayers such as the Our Father 
and Hail Mary. They will be learning the rosary and explaining its significance to the life of Mary. Year Four 
will also revise the Nativity story and learn about the significant time in Advent, where we wait and prepare 
the birth of Jesus. In Mathematics, we will learn to describe everyday events and order their chance of 
occurring. They will explore the probability of independent and dependent events. They will be revising 
how to read an analogue clock, converting to digital time and problem-solving elapsed time. Students will 
also be revising the relationship between multiplication and division, as well as, going over various forms 
of measurement. In Literacy, the Year Fours will be learning about persuasive writing. They will learn how 
to structure a persuasive text, present a convincible argument and write using emotive language. The 
students will continue developing reading skills to assist them in their daily reading: Bais and Prejudice, 
Fact and Opinion, Sequencing and Summarising to name a few. HASS this term will explore Australia's short 
but rich history. Students will investigate how clothes, technology, science and behaviours have changed 
throughout our history using the MyPlace DVD resource. In Design Technologies, students will be combining 
their designing skills with their powers of persuasion. Students have been tasked with designing and 
creating a new form of transport. It is their job to design and create a new vehicle and convince their 
teacher why it should be mass-produced as a form of public transport. Health in Term 4 sees students 
investigating the tactics of fast food companies in advertising their products. Students will learn about how 
they sell their products and appeal to varying products, including themselves.  
 
Year 5 
It’s hard to believe it is Term 4 already! What a way to begin with our brand-new furniture. The flexible 
learning spaces and interactive layout has already proved popular with the children. We are coming to the 
end of the year where we are preparing speeches for our 2020 leadership roles. Swimming lessons are 
quickly approaching, as is our Semester Two reporting period. 
Our Religion topics for Term 4 are Church and Advent. In English our main focus in writing will be speech, 
script and poetry genres. In reading, students will be exploring point of view, bias and prejudice. The 
Mathematics focus will be Number and Algebra, Chance, Interpreting Data and Problem Solving. 

In Civics and Citizenship, we will be investigating democracy and 
looking at systems of government. In Health, we will be focusing on 
protective behaviours and learning to identify strategies that help to 
keep us safe. In Art we are studying the work of artist Margaret 
Preston to create an Australian native collage. We will end the year 
with our Annual Christmas concert and our Big Day Out to Willetton 
Sports Centre and the movies. Full steam ahead for a busy term!  
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Year 6 
The Year Sixes have made it to their final term in primary school and the atmosphere in the lobby is 
absolutely electric. With only a handful of weeks to go before the final goodbye is said to their primary 
school days, every day holds something fun, exciting and inspiring. There is a lot going on and there isn't 
much time to take it easy! We have already begun preparing for our graduation with weekly dance lessons 
and we are enjoying every minute of it. We are deepening our understanding of prayer during Religious 
Education and are also looking forward to the season of Advent, which is rapidly approaching. In our 
Numeracy Dedicated Time, we are expanding our knowledge of the Measurement and Geometry strand, 
by delving deeper into the metric system and converting a variety of metric units. We are continuing to 
explore and develop our reading comprehension strategies through a focus on synthesising and self-
monitoring our fluency, expression and understanding of the texts we read. In Writing, our emphasis is on 
informative texts as we explore, deconstruct and write a variety of information reports. In Health, we are 
continuing to examine the Keeping Safe Program, with a specific focus on protective strategies. Humanities 
and Social Sciences leads us into applying our knowledge of Economics and Business, by looking at the 
ways businesses provide goods and services to consumers and how our financial choices can impact the 
sustainability of the environment. The Year Sixes are ecstatic about their final term in primary school and 
before they know it, they will be heading into high school. Hold on tight as this term will fly by before your 
eyes. 
 

Physical Education 
Term Four is a short one, but we are going to pack a lot of things into it. The 
students will get to try their hands at a number of different sports. The Senior 
students will be partaking in some cricket and ultimate frisbee. The ankle 
biters (Juniors) will get to play some cricket, do some fundamental movement 
skills and a variety of frisbee activities. On top of all this action all Year 1 – 6 
students will jump into their togs and get wet doing some swimming lessons 
in the middle of the term. At an Interschool level, the school will be 

participating in two carnivals -namely the Athletics and Cricket Carnivals. Training has already commenced 
for the Interschool Athletics and the students are raring to go. 

Ryan Donnelly (PE Specialist) 
Drama 
This Term in Drama, the students will prepare for the end of year concert.  Each year level will go through 
the process of a rehearsal schedule. Learning choreography, practising, collaborating as a group and putting 
the song and dance routine together for a performance as a whole school. 
Both Junior and Senior students will also be given the opportunity to further develop their creativity with 
the focus on Process Drama. Where groups of students collaborate within role-play situations to explore 
and express ideas with the use of props and materials. 
 

Making Jesus Real 
With the beginning of this last term for 2019, the importance of reflection is encouraged 
as we keep our focus on the important question - Where was Jesus in my Life today?  
The students are taught about the importance of including people, about body language, 
eye contact and the importance of forgiveness and gratitude.  With a welcoming attitude 
and the willingness to say sorry and thank you our students and teachers Make Jesus Real 
at Mater Christi. 
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Our Focus - Social Decision Making 
Developing social decision-making skills helps us to consider the consequences of our 
actions for ourselves and others and helps us to make thoughtful, effective decisions.  
This involves: 
 
• Understanding how a social situation makes us feel 
• Considering the different choices, along with the positive and negative 

consequences of these actions, when making a decision 
• Making positive choices, while considering how these choices may affect 

ourselves and others 
 

Through explicit teaching and role play the children will be learning how to respond safely as a bystander 
in a bullying situation. 
The students are learning that to support someone when you see bullying happening has two benefits; 
1. It helps the person being bullied 
2. It sends a clear message to the person engaging in bullying behaviour that this behaviour is not 

tolerated in our school. 
Mrs Pottier, Drama Specialist 

Music 
Term 4 is one of our busiest and most exciting times in the school calendar, especially in Music. 
During music lessons our students will to continue create and perform their compositions, focusing on the 
following musical elements: beat, rhythm, dynamics and tempo. We will also be busy rehearsing for the 
End of Year Christmas Concert. Students from Pre-Primary to Year 6 will prepare for the annual concert 
during Music and Drama lessons in Term 4. More information regarding times and costumes will be placed 
in the newsletter later in the term. 
Our Instrumental Program is up and running. Forms to learn an instrument in 2020 will go out soon, so 
please keep an eye out. *Please note that students do not automatically stay in the Instrumental 
Program. You must re-enroll your child if they wish to continue in 2020. Please feel free to 
come and see me in the Music Room if you have any further questions. 
I look forward to seeing you all in the Music Room! 
 

Ms Alison Ross, Music Specialist  

 
 

 

 
Slip-Slop-Slap 
UV levels are now above 3 during school hours (and will continue to be so until April next year) so this is a 
gentle reminder to please ensure students always have sunscreen on when arriving at school.  Each 
classroom has a tub of sunscreen – please ask the teacher if you/your child is unsure of where it is located 
so that students can reapply later in the day.  
 

SunSmart News 
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The Morning Tea Committee are looking for pie warmers to keep the savoury food items warm. Pie 
warmers were donated by some parents last year so we are asking again this year if anyone would be 
willing to let us borrow theirs for the event on Thursday Dec 12. Please contact Kate: 
kategodwin@hotmail.comor 0423 197 614 if you can help. 

 

Compulsory Swimming Lessons at the Cockburn ARC for all children in Years 1-6 commence on Monday 
11th November continuing until the end of Week 6. Please remember that each child is required to bring: 

• bathers (worn under uniform) 
• a towel 
• slip on footwear (to be worn to and from the pool only) 
• goggles are optional, but highly recommended. 

 
All items are to be clearly labelled and carried to and from the pool in a labelled swimming or plastic bag. 
Please return the enrolment/medication forms to your child’s class teacher as soon as possible. 
Lessons commencing at 9am will be leaving the school at 8:45am sharp. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The Mater Christi Marvels have been put through their paces on Monday and Wednesday Mornings. Next 
week will be the last week of training before we take on the world, so get down there and run, jump and 
throw like a champion. All athletes who were there on Wednesday will have received a program of 
events. If you haven’t got one and would like one, they are available from the front office. The program 
can also be accessed on the following url: https://peatmc.blogspot.com/ 
 
Mr Donnelly  

Swimming Lessons 

Can You Help? 

Interschool Athletics Update 



 

 

WOW!!! What an amazing atmosphere there was today at our first ever colour run! The colours and 
smiles were aplenty. 
A massive thank you to all the parents who volunteered to soak the kids with water and spray the colour, 
it was amazing. A big thank you has to go to Michelle Hall, for all the organising and running around she 
did up to and during the event, thank you Michelle, we all really appreciate it! All sponsorship forms need 
to be completed and received by 15th November along with all cash donations.  
 
We have decided to go with a booking system for our upcoming Mater Christi Family Movie Night, this will 
help us to make sure we have enough popcorn popped on the evening. Please use the link below to book 
your tickets. https://www.stickytickets.com.au/H1PM1 
**NOTE you only need to book tickets for children attending, adults do not require a ticket or booking** 
This event is only open to Mater Christi school children and all children must be supervised by an adult.  
Any questions please contact Louise McEntee loobylou_85@hotmail.com  
 
We had our final P&F meeting for the year on Tuesday evening as we await the upcoming AGM on 
Wednesday 20th November at 7pm in the Mater Christi Community Centre. At this meeting it was confirmed 
that a number of the P&F executive will be stepping down from their positions so these will need to be 
filled. Please feel free to contact any one of us to discuss position descriptions or if you would just like some 
more information about how you can be involved, if 
you could do 'just one thing' for your child’s school, 
could this be it?  
Many hands make light work!  
Louise McEntee  
P&F Vice President  
 
WONDER PARK (rated PG) 
"Buckle up for an epic adventure where anything is 
possible. A young girl named June with a big 
imagination makes an incredible discovery -- the 
amusement park of her dreams has come to life. 
Filled with the world's wildest rides and operated by 
fun-loving animals, the excitement never ends. But 
when trouble hits, June and her misfit team of furry 
friends begin an unforgettable journey to save the 
park." 
 
Thank you, Louise McEntee (P&F Vice President) 

P&F News 



 

 

Year 1C Family Barbecue 
When: Sunday 3 November at 12pm 
Where: Woodman Point Park 
RSVP: No RSVP required. Please contact Corey Neira on 0422 529 884 for further 
information. 
 

 

 

 

Year 2C Afternoon Catch-Up 
When: Sunday 3 November from 2pm 
Where: Coogee Surf Life Saving Club – N.B Drinks and bar menu will be available. 
RSVP: by Wednesday 30th October to Louise Amsuss on 0488 243 828 
 
Year 3A Parent’s Lunch 
When: Wednesday 13 November at 12pm 
Where: To be announced 
RSVP: by 6 November to either Clare Yakas on 0421 118 511 or Loretta Formato on 0413 802 556 
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Tennis anyone? 
Jim Guilfoile, Director of Jimmy's Tennis, is offering tennis lessons at Mater Christi in Term 4 on Tuesday 
mornings from 7:30 to 8:25. 
The cost for the 9-week term is $160, and all eligible students will receive a free ANZ Tennis Hot Shots  
T-shirt! 
Contact Jim now to register your interest at jimguilfoile@gmail.com or ring him on 0403 743 147. 

Community News 

Football (Soccer) Clinics 

School Registration  
Soccer - Term 4 2019 

Childs Name 

Address 

Phone - Immediate Contact  

Cost:  $60.00 (inc GST) 

School Class / 

Ideal for football (soccer) players of all levels and children wanting to try the world game! 

Please list relevant Medical information: Guardians Signature: 

 
All Sessions are coordinated by Physical Education Teachers and run by Physical Education Specialists or Qualified Coaches!  

P/Code 

(Please Complete)  Credit Card Payments:  
Visa ____ M/Card ____  Card Holders Name______________________ Expiry Date __ / __ 
Card No __ __ __ __ __ __ __ __ __ __ __ __ __ __ __               3 Digit Security Code _____ 

 
Discount Code:_______ 

 
Total Paid $:__________ 

 
We invite all Kindy to Year 2 children 

to come and join our new 6 week 
Football (Soccer) Clinic. 

We focus on developing and improving basic skills in a 
variety of Encouraging, Motivating & Fun          

Activities within Maximum Participation Sessions.   
 

• Straight After School! 
• The Venue is on the School Grounds! 

 
 

(M) 
Email - Used to update information from P4L 
(E) 

• Dates: Starts Monday 4th November 2019 (Terms 4) * 6 x 1 Hr Sessions (Weekly - School Days Only). 
• Venue: School Grounds - After school (3.20pm — 4.20pm). 
• Cost: $60.00 per child - Discounts may be applicable as noted below.  

Member Discount (Code: P4LM) - 5% = Discount of $3.00 is allowed for children who did any of our Clinics in 2018/19. 
Family Discount (Code: P4LF) - 2.5% = Discount of $1.50 is allowed for additional siblings enrolled in this Clinic. 

Combination Discount (Code: P4LMF) - 7.5% = Discount of $4.50 is allowed for a combination of Member & Family. 
 

Online Registration: 
• Register online at www.play4life.com.au. 
• Online Registrations close Sunday 3rd November! 

School Form Registration: 
• Fill in the attached Registration Form and return it with your payment, enclosed in a fully sealed envelope to 

the school no later than Friday 1st November! 
• (Credit Card - Complete the section in the below Registration Form), (Cheque - made payable to Play 4 Life), (Cash 

- Must be in a fully enclosed, sealed envelope with your details on the front). No change will be transacted by the 
school’s reception. 

All enquires to Jacob Aquino - Phone: 6162 0932 or Email: play4life@optusnet.com.au 

Play 4 Life  
 
 
 
 
 

P: 6162 0932 
E: play4life@optusnet.com.au 

W: www.play4life.com.au 


